
PGL 

Last week Year 6 went to PGL in Tregoyd, where 

we learnt teambuilding and respect. We spent the 

week doing fun activities, like the zipwire and raft 

building, with our awesome instructors. It was an 

amazing experience, it helped boost our confi-

dence and overcome our fears and push us out of 

our comfort zones.  

 

By Evie, Tilly, Ruby and Liv 

Happy Easter  

What a lovely way to end the Spring term : success 
at a football tournament on Monday, a music con-
cert on Tuesday, an assembly to hear about the 
adventures had by Y6 at PGL on Wednesday, a 
beautiful Easter service led by Y5 and Y6, an art 
exhibition on Thursday and an Easter Egg Hunt to 
look forward to this afternoon…to top it all the sun 
has come out and blue skies have appeared, no 
better way to start the holidays!  For me, the east-
er break is a lovely time to get together with the 
family, but also the time to get digging and 
planting in the garden, a hopeful time when we 
can look forward to new growth and new 
life. Have a wonderful restful holiday with your 
families.  

Messages and Reminders.  

Clubs—Please remember that teacher led clubs 

don’t start until w/c 15th April.  

Water bottles—Please ensure that children come 

to school with a water bottle.  



Prayer Corner 

Dear God,  

The resurrection of your son has given us new life 

and new hope to lives as new people.  

Grant us wisdom to know what we must do.  

Thank you for giving us strength and hope.  

Amen  

By Maddy and Ellie (Worship Crew) 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Thank you so much for your support for our plan 

for a Community Hall…we have had 105 responses 

so far all in support of the plan.  If you haven’t re-

sponded yet, please click here! (average time to 

complete the form 1 minute 52 seconds!)  Every 

vote counts and will support our case when we 

seek planning permission.  

 

 
We hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and look forward to seeing you back on Monday 8th April 
ready for the Summer Term!  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XYHkELNIaECZdLtIpbCu94SxprSgHBJLryQniunR7D9UMzQxNjA0NURET1NKQlZOOVRPNDJWR0NYWi4u

